
 
 
 
 
 

Members of Public and Members of the College 
 

Notice of Special Council Meeting 
 
 

This is to notify that a special meeting of Council will be held by teleconference on 
Thursday November 24, 2016 between 11:00 a.m. and noon in order that Council can 
ratify the Search Committee’s recommendation for a new Registrar.  
 
Since this is a personnel matter, the meeting will be held in camera.  
 
A notification of the new appointment will be provided to stakeholders through the 
College’s website. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
Dr. Régis Vaillancourt, O.M.M., C.D., B. Pharm., Pharm. D., R. Ph.  
President  
 


